
W H A T  W I L L  Y O U  G A I N ?  

Skills to address the

mental/behavioral health

impact of the pandemic 

Individual provider to

provider teleconsults with

ECHO subject matter experts

“I learned so much from others. I

really enjoyed hearing what was

happening in other clinics and I got

an opportunity to reflect on ethical

considerations.”

                                       – Participant

WHEN: 

February 2022 - November 2022

4th Tuesday of the Month 

12:00 - 1:30pm

Registration Now Open

If interested, email Corina.Chao@unh.edu




Project ECHO provides virtual case

based learning with experts and other

pediatric/family care practices across

New Hampshire. 

Pharmacologist

Child Psychiatrist 

Occupational Therapist 

Pediatrician 

Social Worker 

Care Coordinator 

Patient/Family Voice 

Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner

SUBJECT MATTER EXPERTS




Promoting Child and Family

Resilience and Healing in a Pandemic

Building Family Relational Health 

Uses of Occupational Therapy

Anxiety Related Conditions

Difficult/Disruptive Behaviors in Children

Eating Disorders

T O P I C S  I N C L U D E





